
 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2014 

 

Dear Providers: 

 

The 2014-2015 Synagis season is here.  Statistics indicate RSV appears earlier in some counties and 

remains active in others.  Based on this, the administration of Synagis injections for Preferred 

Administrators will start November 1, 2014 and terminate March 31, 2015. 

 

For Preferred Administrators Members ONLY: 

Providers are required to send in a Prior Authorization Request form along with clinical information to 

support the medical necessity for the administration of Synagis.  Pre-Authorization requests can be 

faxed to the El Paso First Utilization Management Department at 915-298-7866 or 844-298-7866. 

For additional information concerning Synagis administration for Preferred Administrators Members, 

please call El Paso First Health Plans at 915-532-3778. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to our members. 

Sincerely 
David Palafox, M.D. 
Medical Director 
El Paso First Health Plans, Inc. 
 
 


